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Elesa S.p.A. and Otto Ganter GmbH & Co. KG are still actively and responsibly monitoring the evolution 

of the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) in order to exclude any impact on their employees and production 

activities, with the aim of ensuring continuity of supplies to customers. 

Elesa and Ganter would like to inform that the new measures introduced to stop the spread of 

COVID-19 in the worst-affected European countries, including Italy, do not jeopardize production 

activities, work activities, and transportation of goods to and from the concerned areas. 

Therefore, the measures put in place do not have any impact on business activities in Elesa and 

Ganter Headquarters and in all their Subsidiaries worldwide.  

Of course, the situation may change according to the National directives. If this is the case, we will 

inform you accordingly.  

If you have specific questions related to this subject, please contact Elesa and Ganter at info@elesa-

ganter.com. 
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